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We need help from our school families in cleaning up St. Joseph School grounds on May 17 from 8:30
until 2:30.
Please bring rakes, shovels, and clippers.

Our marketing committee has been quite busy conducting many school tours for prospective families
for the next school year. St. Joseph School is re-opening the Pre-K classroom. We need to replace the
existing wooden fence around the playground and spread mulch for all of the students to enjoy and
play safely. If anyone would like to give Dr. Kingston a bid for this project, please call the school at
860-822-6141.
Thank you again for all that you do to make St. Joseph School so special.
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